
Greetings on this great day,       December 18, 2020 

You have been praying for the mission work in Siguatepeque , Honduras to be able to 

purchase property for the fast growing work in the neighborhood of San Francisco for over 

a year.  Here is a picture of the day we received the title to the land. 

It was almost a year later when we finally were able to get the title because of the virus and 

all government offices were closed until September and October. 

The mission work, Iglesia Bautista Gracia has purchased a lot on the side of a steep hill 

near the top where the church building will be seen from a long distance away. The new 

building will stand as a call to worship our living God and to serve Him. 

This is the picture in front of the entrance to the lot.  Lena and I prayed and thanked the 

Lord for the ability to purchase the land and have funds to build the fence around it.  We will 

start the foundation for the building in January. 

The following email, you will see pictures of the work on the fence that is now finished 

around the beautiful lot the Lord has chosen to be His.  

The last church we organized, Iglesia Bautista Victoria, is having an active part in building 

the new church building.  Pastor Polo has agreed to help supervise the work and many of 

the workers are out of our church there.  Two of the workers were young children in our 

work in Colonia Matta.  It is so exciting to see them participate. 

AN ANSWER TO YOUR PRAYERS AND SACRIFICE
 

 


